
Message from Coach Rankl: Off to a great start!
9/11/14

Our path to an 11th consecutive postseason appearance got off to a great start this past Saturday as we took on the
Eagles of Husson University. We jumped out to an early lead and were able to secure a 34-17 victory. Our defense
held strong, surrendering less than 200 yards in total offense.  On offense, we were paced by quarterback Tyler
Johnson, who threw five touchdown passes.  We were thrilled to start off the season with a convincing win in “The
Pitt.” This Saturday we travel to Troy, NY to face the RPI Engineers. We would love to see you at one of our games
this season.  Our Homecoming game is against Brockport on October 18th. Thank you for your continued support.
Please be sure to let me know if there is ever anything we can do for you. Go Saxons!

 

Sincerely,

 

Bob Rankl

Head Football Coach

Alfred University

(607) 871-2302

ranklr@alfred.edu
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